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Small acts of kindness, when multiplied by millions of people, can transform the world. 

My Fellow Lions Members, 
 Greetings, my best wishes to you and your loved ones in remaining safe and healthy.
 On behalf of the Cabinet Officers, I wish to thank each of you for your participation in 
last night's District 20-K2 Club Presidents & Cabinet Officers get-together. Thirty-
seven members were in attendance representing 25 of the district's clubs. 

It is a pleasure to see and hear club leaders united with one common goal in mind, to 
serve those in need. Clubs are working ever so diligently in these unprecedented times 
and providing much-needed aid to our frontline workers and residents of our 
communities. 

We heard many goodwill stories, got to know a bit of each other, and were informed of 
various service projects that clubs are conducting. Last night's get together proved that 
our district clubs are on the move, doing what we do "WE SERVE." As club presidents, 
you lead the path, so continue engaging your club members, your public officials, your 
community organizations, and, most importantly, serving those in need. 

As a follow up to the district's healthcare workers' respite efforts, through an LCIF 
grant, we are providing 1,800 units of Grab N Go snacks to nine hospitals within 
Nassau County once a week for two weeks. The Grab N Go consists of an individually 
wrapped muffin, snack bar or trail mix, and an electrolyte beverage.
 Delivery of the Grab N Go snacks is tentatively scheduled for Monday, Tuesday, and 
Wednesday of the week of May 4th and the week of May 18th. A schedule of delivery 
times and locations, once confirmed, will be sent out under a separate email and posted 
on the district's website. We want to invite all club members to join us at the hospital 
delivery location on those days and show our appreciation to those frontline workers 
that are bravely combatting the coronavirus pandemic. Please extend the invitation to 
your club members. Those that may be able to attend are asked to kindly advise IPDG 
Terry Whalen at liontwhalen@gmail.com of their availability to join us. 
 Please remember to showcase your Covid-19 service accomplishments by reporting on 
MyLCI, post on your Facebook, and share with the District's Facebook page. 
Let not, your good deeds go unnoticed. 
 
Feel free to contact the cabinet members with any questions, concerns, or assistance we 
may offer. Bear in mind the District is there for the clubs.

Wishing you continued success in all of your future endeavors. 

Jose Pastrana
District Governor 
2019-2020
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